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Dear Bridget, 
 
Response to GB Consultation for NGC’s Grid Code change proposal G/04 
version 1.1 (Proposed changes to Operating Codes OC1 and OC2) 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to respond to the GB Consultation for NGC’s Grid 
Code change proposal G/04 version 1.1. 
 
NGC has already provided its response (dated 23 June 2004) to Ofgem’s GB 
Consultation on version 1.0 of G/04 (dated 15 June 2004). In that response, NGC 
stated that it supported implementation of G/04 at the earliest opportunity. 
 
Version 1.1 of G/04 takes into account industry responses to version 1.0 of G/04 and 
proposes some amendments to the Grid Code text outlined in version 1.0. These 
amendments are mainly concerned with a revised definition of Output Usable and a 
clarification of the term ‘Station demand’. 
 
NGC believes that the changes proposed in G/04 version 1.1 would improve the 
operation of the BETTA Market and hence fully supports implementation of these 
changes on a GB wide basis. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Shafqat Ali 
Senior Commercial Analyst 
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